
 

 

 

 

 

Thursday, October 5, 2023 
 
Entrepreneurship – Pop-up Markets 

 One day only! Come visit the Fall Pop Up Market! Visit us at the bottom of the ramp at lunch on October 11 
and see what homemade gifts the Grade 11 Entrepreneurship class has to offer. Cash and card accepted. See 
you there. 

 
Golf 

 Congratulations to Port’s Varsity Golf Team at LOSSA. They had a great first day at the Boys LOSSA Golf 
sitting in second place after the first day. The team ended up in 6th place. Great job Port. 

 
Guidance - University Fair 

 Any grade 11’s who would like to attend the University Fair are asked to sign up in Guidance. Grade 11’s are 
invited to attend the second half of each session. Sign up is mandatory prior to the event. 

 
Leadership Camp Applications 

 Camp committee applications are due today. Hand them in to the main office by 2 pm for your chance to be 
selected. 

 
Halloween Dance  

 Are you ready for the first dance of the school year? On October 26th from 6 – 9 pm, put on your dancing 
shoes for a Halloween themed dance. Pick up your forms outside the office at lunch and pay $5.25 on School 
Cash Online so you can participate in this spooky celebration.  

 
Music Department 

 A reminder to Jazz band members that your rehearsal is cancelled today. Rehearsals will resume next week 
when Mr. C has returned.  

 The Music Department is holding its first Café Talent Night of the school year TONIGHT, Thursday evening 
beginning at 7 pm. If you have never been to a Café Talent Night, you need to come on out. This is a relaxed 
evening of performance arts by students and staff. You will enjoy everything from vocal solos, to instrumental 
acts, to poetry and dance. We hope to see you all there. Donations at the door are very much appreciated.  

 Performers should check the music room windows today for the set list order. Sound checks will happen after 
school today and some of your times have changed. 

 
Soul Food 

 Soul Food is meeting today at lunch in room 146. Join us as we work through the Book of Acts.  
 
Terry Fox 

 If you are participating in today’s Terry Fox Day, please meet in the cafeteria at the start of period 3 for 
instructions and attendance. 
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